
 
 
The US Bankruptcy Court for the District of South Carolina is not a secured wireless 
network.  The user will be responsible for taking the appropriate precautions for securing 
any such mobile device when using the courts wireless network.  The court highly 
recommends the use of anti-virus and firewall software while using the courts wireless 
network.   
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